
 
 

 

DATE:  May 16, 2016 

SUBJECT: Letter of Clarification Number 3  

RE:  Entertainment Venue Construction Project 

TO:  All Prospective Bidders  

 

This Letter of Clarification is issued as part of the referenced solicitation for the purpose of 

extending the deadline for submission of bids and to incorporate certain other changes described 

below:  

 

BIDS DUE : 2:00 P.M. on May 24, 2016 (“Submission Deadline”)  

 

The Project is still expected to begin on June 15, 2016.  

 

When issued, Letters of Clarification automatically become a part of the Invitation to Bid and 

supersede any previous specifications and/or provisions in conflict therewith. By submitting a 

bid, Bidders shall be deemed to have received all Letters of Clarification and to have 

incorporated them into their bid. 


